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To: The Police and Crime Commissioner of Devon, Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly  

 

Dated: 2 February 2024  

 

REPORT OF THE DEVON AND CORNWALL POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 

 

1. Purpose of Report 

 

The purpose of this report is to set out the Devon and Cornwall Police and Crime Panel’s 

formal response to items considered at its meeting held on 2 February 2024. 

 

The Police and Crime Commissioner has a statutory requirement to set an annual Police and 

Crime budget and, as part of that process, to consult with the Police and Crime Panel regarding 

any proposals in relation to the council tax precept.  

 

At the meeting of the Police and Crime Panel on 2 February 2024, the Police and Crime 

Commissioner set out her proposed precept for 2024/25 and the Medium Term Financial 

Strategy for 2024/25 to 2027/28. 

 

2. 2023/24 Precept Notification 

 

The Devon and Cornwall Police and Crime Panel resolved to accept the council tax precept 

proposal and not exercise a veto.  

 

The Panel asked the Commissioner to consider potential governance arrangements to ensure 

political oversight on the allocation of resources from Grants. 

 

3. Publication 

 

In accordance with statutory provisions the report should be considered in conjunction with the 

minutes of the meeting which will be available shortly via the following link: 

https://democracy.plymouth.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?Cld-1051&Mld=10245&Ver=4  
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If you have any queries regarding the contents of this report, please contact Ross Jago, Head of 

Governance and Risk and Lead Officer for Devon and Cornwall Police and Crime Panel, 

Plymouth City Council on:  

 

Email: Ross.jago@plymouth.gov.uk             Tel: 01752 307829 

mailto:Ross.jago@plymouth.gov.uk

